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“Children are competent, capable of complex 

thinking, curious, and rich in potential. They grow 

up in families with diverse social, cultural, and 

linguistic perspectives. Every child should feel that 

they belong, is a valuable contributor to their 

surroundings, and deserves the opportunities to 

succeed. When we recognize children as capable 

and curious, we are more likely to deliver programs 

and services that value and build on their strengths 

and abilities.” 

How Does Learning Happen? Ontario’s Pedagogy for 

the Early Years 

Six Principles to Guide Practice in Early Years 

Settings: 

1. Positive experiences in early childhood set 

the foundation for lifelong learning, 

behaviour, health, & well-being. 

2. Partnerships with families and 

communities are essential. 

3. Respect for diversity, equity, and inclusion 

is vital. 

4. An intentional, planned program supports 

learning. 

5. Play and inquiry are learning approaches 

that capitalize on children’s natural 

curiosity and exuberance. 

6. Knowledgeable, responsive, and reflective 

educators are essential. 

 

What is a Transition? 

Transition is defined as a process of period of 

change. The early years of a child’s life are full 

of transitions, with the entry to Kindergarten 

being a major one.  

 

 

Supporting the Transition to Kindergarten 

Making the transition to a new learning 

setting can have an impact on families. For 

both children and caregivers, transitions 

can lead to excitement, joy, uncertainty, 

and concerns.  

 

 

SUPPORTING CHILDREN 
THROUGH TRANSITIONS 

https://files.ontario.ca/edu-how-does-learning-happen-en-2021-03-23.pdf
https://files.ontario.ca/edu-how-does-learning-happen-en-2021-03-23.pdf
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Getting Involved in Your School 

Community 

Caregivers play an important role in their 

child’s learning and studies show that 

students achieve more success if their 

caregivers become involved in the school. 

Superior-Greenstone District School Board 

offers caregivers multiple opportunities to 

become involved in their child’s educational 

journey.  

• Chat with educators during pick-up 

and drop-off. 

• Join School Council. 

• Join Parent Engagement Committee 

meetings and events. 

• Attend school assemblies, events, 

field trips, etc. 

• Spend time in your child’s classroom 

or volunteer to teach a skill you have. 

• Attend parent information events, 

student-led conferences, etc. 

• Volunteer to support the 

breakfast/snack program. 

• Check your child’s school’s social 

media posts (EDSBY, Facebook, 

Instagram) to keep updated on 

school events. 

• Check your child’s backpack 

everyday for any notes that might 

come home. 

Joining a new school community can be 

intimidating for caregivers. Reach out to a 

friend or another new parent and join an 

activity together! 

Check out our Welcome to Kindergarten 

video here: 

Welcome to Kindergarten at Superior-

Greenstone DSB! 

 

https://youtu.be/ipF-M8XTVDY
https://youtu.be/ipF-M8XTVDY

